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Dear JSE Stakeholder 

 

The JSE has received a request from AFGRI Operations Limited (Registration Number 1995/005872/06) to consider the 

inclusion of the following silo as soya delivery point: 

 

For soya beans: 

 

Storage Point 

Rail 

Siding # 

Closest main 

road 

Total 

Capacity 

 

Differential 

Mizpah 643106 R33 45308 No location differentials 

are in place for the soya 

bean contract 

 

The above silo is already a registered delivery point for maize. Whilst Mizpah is not situated amongst existing delivery 

sites in KZN, it is 70 km away from the nearest crushing facility in Pietermaritzburg and has already been facilitating 

soya procurement over the past three years. Given this, the JSE is considering giving full status to Mispah as a soya 

delivery point, subject to market consensus. 

 

Please could market participants carefully consider the above request and should there be any concerns regarding its 

inclusion as registered delivery point for soya, please email and describe your concerns to commodities@jse.co.za no 

later than Monday 30 June 2014. We will then publish a final market notice confirming the outcome of the 

application. 

Number: A2028 

Date: 06 June 2014 

  

  

SUBJECT: APPLICATION BY AFGRI TO REGISTER AN ADDITIONAL SOYA DELIVERY POINT 

 

 

 

Name and Surname: 

 

 

 

 

Chris Sturgess 

Designation: Director 

Market: Commodity Derivatives 

Tel: 011 520 7299 

E-mail address: chriss@jse.co.za 


